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Please join us for a discussion on the plans

for the Broad Creek Stream Restoration

To meet the requirements of the NPDES MS4 permit, Broad Creek has
been identified for restoration. This stream restoration project is located
on the Camp Woodlands property off Riva Road in Annapolis, MD.
WPRP staff will present the goals and plans for the project.

In its existing condition, this section of Broad Creek is highly eroded
making it a source of nutrient and sediment loads to the South River. The
primary goals of this project are to minimize bank erosion, provide
vertical and lateral stability within the stream channel, and to restore the
valley wide floodplain. Ultimately, this project will provide improved
water quality in the South River and the Chesapeake Bay.

Project Number: B559202
Grading Permit #: G02018254

Proposed Modifications: streams, siream buffers, wetlands, wetland
buffers, floodplains, forest etc.

Project Manager: Jeff Ratteree 410-222-0524; pwratt23@aacounty.org




